From: Ana L. Montanez

To: EOIA Metra

Subject: Bid Tabulation - IFB 50544 Scrapping of Bi-Level Commuter Cars (Bid opening date October 18, 2016)
Date: Thursday, January 17, 2019 10:09:39 AM

Importance: High

Good Day,

We are looking for the Bid Tabulation sheet for the subject bid that was opened and read aloud on
October 18, 2016. The bid was later canceled by Metra on October 25, 2016.

Please let me know if you are able to assist us. Thank you.

Ana L. Montanez
Administrative Assistant

National Wrecking Company

2441 N. Leavitt Street | Chicago, IL 60647-2005
P (773) 384-2800 | F (773) 384-0403
amontanez@nationalwrecking.com
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